
 

Philanthropy Report public enquiry: 

 I would like to speak on behalf of students having SRE lessons in schools. At present you wish to remove 

the DGR status from these organisations yet you say you want to empower more philanthropy across 

Australia. Students in SRE classes have the opportunity through trained SRE teachers to learn great 

values such as care & compassion, doing their best, integrity, responsibility and tolerance, and make 

sensible mature decisions. Their well being and multicultural strengths are encouraged. They have a safe 

place to explore deeper questions of identity. I see these points as very important so I financially 

support this area. I have taught SRE in NSW for three decades so I can testify to these positive 

contributions by faith communities to our Australian society. 

 Please do not remove DGR status from SRE in NSW. 

Miriam Palmer      


